
 

 

NOTICE OF DISCONTINUANCE OF PROPOSED CLASS ACTION 
AGAINST STUBHUB CANADA LTD AND STUBHUB INC. 

 
PLEASE READ THIS NOTICE CAREFULLY. IT MAY AFFECT YOUR LEGAL 

RIGHTS. 
 

By Order of the Ontario Superior Court of Justice, this is a notice to all persons resident in 
Canada, who purchased one or more tickets before March 25, 2020 using the StubHub 

platform for an event that has been canceled, and who have not received a refund. 
 
In May 2020, a proposed class proceeding was commenced against StubHub Canada Ltd. and 
StubHub, Inc. ("the Defendants"), in relation to the Defendants' alleged failure to provide refunds 
for tickets purchased on the StubHub platform for events that were cancelled as a result of the 
COVID-19 pandemic.  
 
This notice is to advise you that the proposed class proceeding has been discontinued. The Ontario 
Superior Court of Justice has approved the discontinuance of this class proceeding and the 
discontinuance will take effect on August 8, 2023 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT the limitation period for bringing a claim will begin to run 
again as of August 8, 2023, which is the date the Order granting leave to discontinue takes effect. 
You may lose the right to sue after your limitation period expires. 

If you wish to pursue a court claim arising from the change in refund policy by the 
Defendants on and around March, 2020, you should seek legal advice immediately. 
Limitation periods may vary between jurisdictions. You should consult your own lawyer about 
the limitation period that applies to any claim(s) you may have.  

If you have any questions, you may contact Koskie Minsky LLP at:  
 
 
KOSKIE MINSKY LLP 
900-20 Queen Street West 
Toronto, ON M5H 3R3 
1 (833) 630-1789 
stubhubclassaction@kmlaw.ca 
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